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Web-site: www.northhinksey-pc.gov.uk 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
THURSDAY 21st MARCH 2019, at 7.30pm, in the 

SEACOURT HALL, BOTLEY 
 

THE MEETING IS FOR NORTH HINKSEY 
PARISHIONERS/BUSINESSES AND WILL INCLUDE THE 

FOLLOWING: 
    (An agenda and copies of the audited accounts 2017/2018 will be available at the meeting 

 

Local Issues - (Any request for a local topic to be discussed should be notified (an e-
mail will do) to the Parish Clerk by 12 noon on the extended date of Tuesday 19th 
March 2019). Items on the agenda include. Botley Centre redevelopment, Oxford to 
Cambridge Expressway & Replacement Louise Memorial Pavilion planning 
application. 

Local Policing Issues – a, PCSO has been invited to attend.    
          
Notified Questions from Parishioners on Parish, County and District Issues.  
(Please send questions in writing (an e-mail will do), to the Parish Clerk by 12 
noon on the extended date of Tuesday 19th March 2019, to receive a reply at the 
meeting provided the councillors are present, otherwise you will receive a 
written reply in due course.  
 

The following written reports will be available at the meeting: NHPC Chairman’s 
Annual Report and Chairs of the Allotments Committee (including North Hinksey 
Nature Reserve and the Community Orchard), the Planning Committee, the 
Recreation and Amenities Committee and the Remembrance Day and 
Communications Committees  
Reports from the Chairmen of the Louie Memorial Pavilion Management Committee 
and the Seacourt Hall Management Committee. 
Audited Final Accounts for 2017/2018 

The Parish Clerk will answer any questions on the Parish Council’s   
Audited Final Accounts. Details can be found on the NHPC web-site and copies 
can be requested from the Parish Clerk and will be available at the meeting.  
 

                        TEA AND COFFEE WITH BE AVAILABLE FROM 7.00 PM, WHEN PARISH  
COUNCILLORS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO DISCUSS ANY ISSUES WITH RESIDENTS 

 
David Kay, Chairman NHPC (E-mail cllrdavidkay@hotmail.co.uk)                                                   

 
 

 


